
 
IMPORTANT NOTES FOR ROSH HASHANA & YOM KIPPUR BOOKINGS – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 
 
Due to the complexity of having to allocate seats and wanting to give everyone as much opportunity to attend as 
possible, we ask that you carefully consider before sending a booking request.  
 
Please do not book all services "just in case". Please carefully consider your own health, and your own tolerance to 
the length of time you can wear a mask before deciding which services are most appropriate for you.  
 
If we become fully booked and you book in to more than 1 service, we reserve the right to cancel one of your 
bookings to allow another member, who has been unable to book, an opportunity to attend. This will particularly 
apply to Yom Kippur services. 

As with Shabbat services, there will be no chance to congregate and greet your fellow members, so please request to 
attend the right services for you personally. 

Please complete each booking request in the correct name - for example, one half of a couple completing a request 
for both people should be sure to include the actual names of those attending. This is important should the lists need 
to be shared with the NHS Test & Trace Service. 

You are welcome to share these booking request links with any extended family who wish to attend with you over 
Yom Tov. Please ask them to complete the links themselves so that we have their contact details. However, in the 
case of oversubscription, priority will be given to Hale Shule members.  

There is no Shofar on First Day Rosh Hashanah as it is Shabbat. For those unable to attend Shule services, we are 
planning to hold a public shofar blowing on the Sunday afternoon. Details will be confirmed. 

Children under the age of 12 should not come to Shule. Children over 12 will be expected to stay in their seat for the 
duration of the service. 

Closing Date for Rosh Hashana bookings  MONDAY 7th September  
Closing Date for Yom Kippur bookings   MONDAY 14th September  
 
Beyond these dates, we will start to allocate seats for all services and send out confirmation emails. We will then also 
consider the needs of non-members who may have requested a seat.  

So if you have not booked in before the closing date, we will not be able to guarantee you a seat. 

Booking Notes 
 

1. The booking system will only allow 1 booking at a time.  
2. To book a 2nd service, please return to the main menu. 
3. If a service is full it will not be available to select 
4. Please ensure you select Male / Female before choosing the service you wish to attend 
5. Simply follow the menu and select the service, the date and the time you wish to attend. 
6. Once you complete the booking you will receive a confirmation email. If you do not receive this email, 

please do not try to re-book. Please email info@haleshule.com or call the office on 0161 980 8846. 
7. By booking in, you are agreeing to comply with the Hale Shule Guidelines for Attendance as set out in our 

email communication which was sent on 15th July 2020     
 
 

Wishing you all a sweet, happy and very healthy new year 
 
 
Hale Shule 
Services Team 


